Ysgol Uwchradd Whltmore High School

Whitmore

Port Road West, Y Barri/Barry, Bro Morgannwg/Vale of Glamorgan CF62 8ZJ
Ffon/Telephone: (01446) 411411 Ebost/Email: WhitmoreHigh@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

12" October 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian

Due to the ongoing situation with Covid 19, could | please remind you that entry to the
school building is not permitted, for any reason, without prior arrangement. This is to
ensure that the health and safety of our staff and pupils, is maintained.

If you wish to speak to a member of staff, or if you require any help, please contact us by
telephone in the first instance.

Thank you for your support with this matter.
Kind regards,

Mr | Robinson
Head of School



